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To Public Hearing
Date:_\°V (6 2009

Itermn #

Frorﬁ: Burke, Holger
Sent:  November 4, 2009 2:16 PM
To:

Johnson, Gail

Subject: FW: rv parking

FYI.

Holger Burke, MCIP
Development Coordinator -
City of Richmond

(E) hburke@richmond.ca
(P) 604-276-4164

(F) 604-276-4052

From: kelvin higo [mailto:khigo@hotmail.com]
Sent: November 2, 2009 10:15 AM

To: Burke, Holger

Cc: Weber, David

Subject: RE: rv parking

Thanks Holger/David. When I read the story in the paper, it appeared as if the bylaw

-amendment would apply to all rvs and I disagree with that position. Your reply has clarified

the City's position and I am okay with that. Thanks again.

Subject: RE: rv parking
Date: Mon, 2 Nov 2009 09:50:08 -0800
From: HBurke@richmond.ca

To: khige@hotmail.com

CC: DWeber@richmond.ca

Hi Kelvin:

I did respond to your e-mail on October 26. However, | sent it to kelvinhigo@gmail.com {which was the e-
mail address you used on October 22), but it appears you didn't get my response. Here's what | said:

"This would not apply to travel trailers or boats that are located in a driveway (the intent is require
screening if the travel trailer or boat is iocated elsewhere in the front yard, side yard or rear yard of a
residential property).

The proposed new Zoning Bylaw 8500 is scheduled for the November 18, 2009 Public Hearing (if Council
gives the Bylaw first reading tonight), and this would be opportunity for public input.”

Hope this answers your question.

Holger Burke, MCIP
Development Coordinator
City of Richmond

(E) hburke@richmond.ca
(P) 604-276-4164 ‘

11/04/2009
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(F) 604-276-4052

From:; Weber, David

Sent: November 2, 2009 8:31 AM
To: 'kelvin higo'

Cc: Burke, Holger

Subject: RE: rv parking

Hi Kelvin,

In case you have.not had a reply yet, | am forwarding your email to Holger Burke, who is our in-

.house expert on all aspects of the new bylaw. There is still an opportunity for public input - you can

write and also the Public Hearing for the new Zoning Bylaw will be on October 19th at 7 pm in the
Council Chambers.

Thanks, David Weber

KhHARERIRARRKEENRERRRRERREERERRERRKAEREARRRRAKARRRRTRRHERAANNR

David Weber

Director, City Clerk's Office
City of Richmond, BC
6911 No.3 Road
604-276-4098
dweber@richmond.be.ca
604-278-5139 (Fax)

From: kelvin higo [mailto:khigo@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, 30 October 2009 7:49 PM

To: Weber, David

Subject: rv parking

David, I sent an email earlier to the city's website but no one has replied yet. Can you
provide me with an explanation? I read in the paper that the City is restricting rv
parking on private property and when I read the staff report it indicated that it was
only rv parking not on the driveway. Can you clarify what the intent of the zoning
bylaw amendment is intended to and what it will restrict? Also if it does restrict rv
parking on my property, when and who do I provide my input? Thanks.

CDN College or University student? Get Windows 7 for only $39.99 before Jan 3! Buy it
now!

Lots of fantastic offers on Windows 7, in one convenlent place. Get a deal on Windows 7 now
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